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A Stamp With An Interesting Story 

 
 

 

 
 

This stamp is from Korea, the Land of the Morning Calm. In the corners are 
the plum blossom, the royal flower of the present dynasty which has existed 
over 500 years. In the four corners of the central square are letters taken 
from the original alphabet of all languages and representing the four spirits 
that stand at the four corners of the earth and support it on their shoulders. 
The central device is an ancient Chinese symbol which represents the dual 
principle in nature, the male and the female, the beginning and the end, the 
union of all opposite forces, of which the highest product is man. This symbol 
pervades all oriental art and thought. Those of you who have seen Vedder's 
illustrations of the Rubaiyat of Omar Khayyam will remember the ever 
recurring swirl which "represents the gradual concentration of the elements 
that combine to form life; the sudden pause through the reverse of the 
movement that marks the instant of life, and then the gradual, ever-widening 
dispersion again of these elements into space." The swirl is only another form 
of the Chinese symbol. 

A postage stamp is a tiny thing but it holds in its pictured space thoughts that 
embrace the beginning and the end of things, life, death and—we know not 
what. 

 
(Taken from John N. Luff's What Philately Teaches) 
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Upcoming Meetings 

 

 Saugeen Stamp Club 

Tuesday August 6 

 

 Kincardine Stamp Club 

Wednesday August 7 

 

 Owen Sound Stamp 

Club 

Wednesday August 21 

 

 Guelph Stamp Club 

Wednesday August 7 

Wednesday August 21 

 

 KW Philatelic Society 

Thursday August 1 

 

 

 

One Page Exhibits - 

Upcoming Topics 

 
Aug - 

Canada 
 
Sept –  
Medals (Awards) 
 
October -  
Governor-
General of 
Canada

                   
 

https://www.danielmcadam.com/what-philately-teaches.html


    
 

 

THE PRESIDENT’S COLUMN...................Walt Berry 

 

The July meeting was another interesting meeting with discussions about the electronic 

delivery of the Grand News beginning in the fall of 2019. Members must ensure they have a 

desired point of delivery. Many members have dual membership in several clubs – which club 

will manage delivery of the Grand News. Some members do not have email capabilities – how 

will they receive their Grand News. Who will manage distribution of the Grand News in the 

club? There will be a few bumps and grinds to work through – please be patient during the 

transition phase. 

 

Also, there has been some mention of having a TRADE NIGHT – no auction.  

The September meeting will be a night to bring along any material you wish to sell, trade or 

share with other members. This will be an opportunity to share your collecting interests with 

others and perhaps fill a few blank spaces in your collection. One should be prepared for the 

meeting by having material priced / available for viewing by others. The regular meeting format 

is a good venue for moving your material to new homes – but the buy; sell / trade format may 

be just the way to share your collecting passion and enable better material to be moved along 

to new homes at fair and reasonable pricess. 

Enjoy the remaining summer weather – while it lasts. 

 

 

 

 
 

What’s coming up: 
See the Grand News for complete details for the following: 

August 10 – Kinex 2019 – Kincardine Stamp Club 

Sept 7-8 – National Postage Stamp and Coin Show 



    

Another Measured Moment...... 

 

 
 

 
 

 



    

We are on the web! 

http:saugeenstampclub.webplus.net/in

dex.html 

             

 

Remember -  NO AUCTION TRADE NIGHT – SEPTEMBER 3, 2019 

 

          Saugeen Stamp Club 

Chapter 220, Royal Philatelic 

Society of Canada 

Chapter 1538, American 

Philatelic Society 

Chapter 21, Grand River Valley 

Philatelic Association 

 

 

Meeting at St. Matthew’s 

Evangelical Lutheran Church 

356  9th Street 

Hanover, Ontario 

Use 11
th

 Avenue Entrance 

 

For the Bulletin, contact 

Diane Jarvis, Editor 

905-299-5854 

226-995-0097 

laurierlady@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Club Officers: 

 

President: Walt Berry 

519-887-6999 

wsberry@sympatico.ca 

 

Vice-President: Peter Kritz 

519-364-4752 

pkritz@coldwellbankerpbr.com 

 

Secretary: Mike Wagner 

519-881-1217 

mikewagner@hotmail.com 

 

Treasurer: Ralph Wyndham 

519-529-3487 

rw@hurontel.on.ca 
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